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CITY OF RAPID CITY

Engineering Division
300 Sixth Street
Rapid City, SD 57701-2724
Telephone: 605-394-5377; Ext. 219
: FAX: 605-394-6636
E-Mail: larry.chilstrom@ci.rapid-city.sd.us
Larry V. Chilstrom
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Project Administrator
MEMORANDUM
From: Larry V. Chilstrom - Engineering Project Administrator
To: Public Works Committee
Date: January 8, 2002

Subject:  Proposed Additional Curb Cut at 3115 Cadillac Drive, Copperfield
Subdivision

Please consider whether the additional Curb Cut at this address is
permissible.

Cc: Randy Nelson - Engineering Division Manager
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